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         27th September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents,         
 
We will be celebrating European Schools Sports Day this Thursday, 29th September. Please ensure that 
your child wears their tracksuit and runners. 
 We welcome T.J. Finucane to 6th Class. 
 
Mass 
All classes will attend Mass on this Thursday, 29th September at 12pm. All are welcome to attend. 
 
Tinwhistle 
Tinwhistle lessons for 1st -6th Class started today. Your child will need a tinwhistle (Key of D) and a A4 
display folder. 
 
Book Rental: 
Thank you to those who have paid for books.  
Book rental costs are as follows: 

 Junior/Seniors Infants  €60 

 First to Sixth Class         €75  
 

Bank Details: Kilteely National School 
IBAN: IE73 AIBK 93517413 8920 77 
BIC: AIBKIE2D 
 
Voluntary Contribution 
Thank you to those who have contributed. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of €50 from 
September to December and €50 from January to June per family. The money is used to supplement 
Pupil Personal Accident Insurance, photocopying, art supplies, activities, heating and electricity.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sarah Jones 
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